
ERP: OFFICE OF INSTITUTE AUTOMATION
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SRINAGAR
(An Autonomous Institute of National Importance Established by the Act of Parliament)

NOTICE
Dated: 11-04-2023

It is notified for the information of all the B.Tech students of Batch 2022 that they have to do the
second-semester registration using the Samarth Portal. Attached herewith are the instructions for
semester registration.

After completing the registration on the Samarth portal, the Hostellers have to pay the Mess fees for
the second semester using the following link:

https://nitsri.samarth.edu.in/feeportal/index.php/fee/fee-payment-miscellaneous/register-student

The students are directed to use the email ID registered with the institute (email ID used to
log in to the Samarth portal).

For any queries, send an email to: teamerp@nitsri.ac.in

Coordinator ERP

Copy to:
1. Dean of Academic Affairs.
2. All HODs for information and n.a. pl.
3. Associate Dean Examination.
4. O/I website with a request to kindly upload the notice on the institute portal at the earliest.

https://nitsri.samarth.edu.in/feeportal/index.php/fee/fee-payment-miscellaneous/register-student


Steps to be followed for semester registration on Samarth (B-Tech Batch
2022)

Step 1: Go to https://nitsri.samarth.edu.in/ and login using your enrollment number and password

Step 2: Pay fees by clicking on the links as depicted by the arrows in the below images.

https://nitsri.samarth.edu.in/


Step 3: After paying the fees do the course registration as depicted using below picture:



Registration completed


